
I am so sorry that the Non-Native Speakers of English Editing Certificate is not yet available. 

It will be very appreciated if the manuscript can be submitted for review in advance. In fact, 

this manuscript has been revised many times by coauthors who have good experience in 

English article writing to ensure that the language of this invited manuscript has met the 

requirements of academic publishing. Even so, if there is any need for language polishing, we 

will seek more professional help and provide the Non-Native Speakers of English Editing 

Certificate as demanded. Thank you for your consideration. 


